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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 
 
From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Experience 
 

Subject:  Ground Transportation Center Improvements 
 

Date: October 27, 2015 

 

 KCAB and its contractor are taking next steps towards the eventual demolition of Terminals 1 and 2.  

Areas adjacent to Terminal 2 that currently support taxi queueing and VIP / Limo lot require relocation. 

Construction is currently underway near the Ground Transportation Center (facility east of baggage 

claim) in preparation of the relocation. The project illustration on page 2 outlines the various elements 

and final design. Work is anticipated for completion by year-end.  

 

  Please be aware of construction barricades, personnel, and vehicles in and around this area. Periodic 

lane closures will be necessary during certain phases. Access to the Ground Transportation Center is 

expected to remain open throughout the project.  
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